
April 22, 2020 - Oceans Week HFX recognizes and understands the impact of this global

pandemic. We have had many concerns and questions on whether or not we will continue

to hold space for Oceans Week 2020, as part of our annual World Oceans Day

acknowledgement and celebration. We have decided to host Oceans Week HFX
online, from June 5-14, 2020. Visit our website (www.oceansweek.ca) for more updates

on how to register your online Oceans Week events and how to stay in touch with us

during these time. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! We hope to see you all on our online

platforms this coming June!

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Mo Phung & Alexandra Vance

Co-Founders of Oceans Week HFX
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